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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Event on Friday, Oct. 13, 2023

CONTACT: Erin Bloodgood, Communications Manager, Wisconsin Conservation Voices,
414-856-5019 (office), 301-717-5821 (mobile/text), or erin@conservationvoters.org

Event at Forest County Potawatomi will create opportunities for
Native youth to be civically engaged

CRANDON, Wis. — Forest County Potawatomi (FCP) and Wisconsin Native Vote (a program of
Wisconsin Conservation Voices) will co-host an event to engage Native youth on topics relating
to civic engagement, democracy, and environmental stewardship.

Young people hold the strength and resilience to build a future where everyone has access to
clean water, healthy natural spaces, and the freedom to vote. They are our future leaders and
protectors of the seventh generations who come after them.

During Indigenous Peoples’ Week, this event will feature guest speakers who will educate
participants about voter information, conservation, and opportunities to lead the way to a better
future. Participating groups include Action for the Climate Emergency (ACE), the Land and
Natural Resources Division of FCP, and others.

What: Indigenous Peoples’ Week youth event engaging Native students from local schools with
civic engagement, democracy, and environment topics.

When: Friday, Oct. 13 from 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

Where: Forest County Potawatomi Community Center, 5471 The Place Where Everyone
Comes To Play Rd, Crandon, WI 54520
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Bringing people together to protect the Wisconsin we love.
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